
English
This week we read the rest of our new story ‘The Egg’ by MP Robertson.
We spoke about the interesting vocabulary in the book and discussed
the meanings of words such as; rumble, damsel, distress and gaped.
The book uses great language along with fabulous visuals which allows
the children to build a great picture and understanding of the story in
their minds. We were identifying the adjectives used within the text and
also explored how apostrophes were used.

Maths
In Maths this week, we have been looking at arrays and how they can
help us with our multiplication and division. Using arrays provides a
visual way to understand multiplication and division. By arranging
numbers in rows and columns, arrays help illustrate the relationship
between factors and products, making it easier to solve multiplication
and division problems effectively.
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Have a lovely weekend, see you on Monday!
Mrs Irvine, Mrs Pattanshetti, Miss Brooks, Mrs Webster and Mrs Gibbs

Spellings
Here are our new spellings for next week:

Group A Group B
said
says
put

push
pull
full

today
house

improve
parents

beautiful
actual

address
bicycle

calendar
continue
different
difficult

Key Dates

Monday 19  May - Trip to Wingham Wildlife Parkth

Friday 23  May - Last Day of Term 5rd

Monday 2  June - First Day of Term 6nd

Tuesday 3  June - Viking Day/Woodland Learningrd


